
10th July 2018 

To all parents/carers of Y5 pupils . 

Re secondary transfer : 

Please take time to look through this booklet as it gives you information about applying for a 
secondary school place for your child for September 2019. There is also information online which 
can be found at www.lambeth.gov.uk/eadmissions. The booklet has information about open 
evenings as well as how to apply for a secondary school.  

Please note that the deadline for applications for secondary schools is 31.10.18. If you apply after 
this date the likelihood of gaining a place at your preferred secondary school may be significantly 
reduced.  

If your child has an Education Health Care Plan , do not complete the Common Application Form . 
You will need to contact your home borough’s SEND team.  

Staff at the KPA are more than happy to help you through this process. Please make an appointment 
if you would like some support.  

Yours faithfully, 

Anne Sturman 

Headteacher  


